From: Bailee Muttart [mailto:bailee_payne97@hotmail.com]

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 3:43 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to application D.P Murphy Inc. Docket number PD527

To whom it may concern,

| am writing this letter in opposition of DP Murphys application to construct yet another gas station in the
community of Borden Carleton. There is no need to put a 4th gas station in the area and put the currently
running family owned businesses at risk. PEl is supposed to be known for taking pride in these small family
owned businesses, and it seems that in the years to come the pure greed of large companies like DP Murphy,
will be the end of them. Another gas station is not wanted or needed and will cause detrimental effect to the
community members. It will also paint a clear picture to the rest of the family owned businesses around PEl on
how little they are considered and protected. Please listen to the community and the people of PEI who have
taken the time to speak up.

Thank you for your time,

Bailee Muttart



